

Tom Barrett Mayor

Patricia McManus, RN, PhD, GCNPM Commissioner of Health

**Health Department** Office of the Commissioner

pmcman@milwaukee.gov www.milwaukee.gov/health

Frank P. Zeidler Municipal Building, 841 North Broadway, 3rd Floor, Milwaukee, WI 53202-3653

phone (414) 286-3521

fax (414) 286-5990

July 30, 2018

James Owczarski City Clerk, Milwaukee Common Council City Hall, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Re:

File #180545 Communications from the Health Department relative to technical corrections to the 2018 Positions Ordinance.

Dear Mr. Owczarski:

In an effort to maintain proper position authority for positions in the 2018 Positions Ordinance, the Health Department is submitting this communication relative to technical corrections to the 2018 Positions Ordinance. The changes are needed as a result of inadvertent errors made to corrections to the Positions Ordinance at the time of a grant amendment. The 2018 Positions Ordinance would need to be amended as follows:

Under

HEALTH DEPARTMENT

Family and Community Health Services Division

ADD:

Family and Community Health Operations Manager (X)(Y)

1 position

Under

HEALTH DEPARTMENT

Disease Control and Environmental Health Services Division

DELETE:

**HIV Risk Reduction Grant** 

Nurse Practitioner (X)(BBB)

1 position

Under

HEALTH DEPARTMENT

Disease Control and Environmental Health Services Division



## Sexually Transmitted Disease Clinic

DELETE:

Nurse Practitioner (X)

1 position

ADD:

Communicable and Infectious Disease Program Manager (X)(Y)

1 position

Nurse Practitioner (X)(U)

2 positions

As always, thank you for your assistance regarding this matter. If you require additional information or clarification John Murphy, our Business Operations Manager, will be at the Common Council Meeting on July 31, 2018 and is available at x3997.

Sincerely,

Patricia Minjanus

Patricia McManus, RN, Ph.D, GCNPM Health Commissioner

C: Ald. Ashanti Hamilton, Council President

Ald. Milele Coggs, Chair of Finance & Personnel